
Windham Village, Inc. 

P.O. Box 46 

Alpine, New Jersey  07620 

 

 

 

 

November 18, 2013  

 

 

 

Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess 

Secretary to the Commission 

NYS Department of Public Service 

3 Empire State Plaza 

Albany, NY 12223-1350 

 

 Re: CASE 13-W-0212 – Windham Village, Inc. – Further Postponement   

 

Dear Secretary Burgess: 

 

 Enclosed for filing is Supplement No. 2 to P.S.C. No. 2 – Water, effective 

December 18, 2013, in compliance with the requirements of the Public Service Commission of 

the State of New York.    

 

 Supplement No. 2 requests further postponement of the tariff amendments in the 

above-mentioned case from January 1, 2014 to April 1, 2014.  Waiver of newspaper publication 

is requested for the supplement.  

  
      Very truly yours, 

      Windham Village, Inc.  

 

 

 

      Billie Marks, President 

 

       

     

Enc. 
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